
Children Vacational Workshop 
 
Last February, the Children Vacational Workshop was carried out at Inkaterra Machu Picchu Pueblo 
Hotel. Three years ago, Inkaterra started conducting this Vacational Workshop for children of Aguas 
Calientes Village. This project is managed by ITA and our Ecotourism Section and is aimed to 
supporting the social and cultural development of these children.  
 

In this opportunity, the Drawing and Painting Workshop conducted by Angela Mirró was the most 
remarkable. It was promoted in advance through the radio. Thanks to this effort we had 25 children 
subscribed, who attended the 4-day workshop. During those 4 days, Ms. Mirró provided material 
such as brushes, watercolors, palettes, drawing books to achieve her classes. In each class, Ms. 
Mirró taught a different new technique of painting: the use of different color types, shades and 
textures, among others. The workshop was held from February 25th through 28th. On the last day, 
in order to end the workshop, a closing contest was conducted. All works were exhibited at the 
Cultural Center auditorium Aguas Calientes - Machu Picchu. The judges of the event chose the three 
best works. The Major of Machu Picchu donated the award for the winner while Inkaterra awarded 
the second and third place. Finally, all other children also received a gift offered by Ms. Mirró as her 
appreciation for their participation in the workshop. 
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